
 

 

April 30, 2025 

 

DRC 

Planning Department 

600 2nd St Suite 400 

Albuquerque, NM 87102 

 

Re: Submittal for IIA Extension – UNM Gibson Commercial District (CPN 566587) PR-2020-004628 

 

Dear DRC, 

Bohannan Huston Inc. is submitting for an extension of an Infrastructure Improvement Agreement for 

the above-mentioned site.  Raising Cane’s was recently completed an In-n-Out Burger has contemplated 

a site next to the fire station.  In addition development north of the channel is also seeing activity.  At 

this time, we are requesting a two-year extension in anticipation of this future development.  

Sincerely,  

 
Michael Balaskovits, PE 

Senior Vice President 

Community Development and Planning 


